Public Notice To Taxpayers

THE 2023 TAX ASSESSMENT ROLL HAS BEEN COMPLETED
THE ROLL IS OPEN FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION FROM
JULY 17-31, 2023
THE ROLL WILL THEN BE TURNED OVER TO
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
FOR THE HEARINGS OF OBJECTIONS ON
AUGUST 7, 2023
ONCE THE OBJECTIONS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED
THE FINAL ROLL WILL BE GIVEN TO THE
MISSISSIPPI STATE TAX COMMISION
AND NO CHANGES CAN BE MADE FOLLOWING THIS TIME
IN THAT WE ARE IN A PERIOD OF REASSESSMENT AS
PRESCRIBED AND MANDATED BY STATE LAW
IT IS ADVISABLE THAT ALL TAXPAYERS
REVIEW THESE ASSESSMENTS
THE ADAMS COUNTY TAX ASSESSORS OFFICE
IS MAKING EVERY EFFORT TO BE FAIR & EQUAL
ON ALL ASSESSMENTS

OUR OFFICE IS OPEN 8AM-5PM MONDAY-FRIDAY
TO ASSIST YOU

LARRY L. HUGHES
ADAMS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR

115 South Wall Street
Main Phone: (601) 442-6732



